
 

COMMENTS FROM AGENCIES AND MUNICIPALITIES RECEIVED 

Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 2377 (Cannabis), 2020 has been referred to external agencies for 
comments. At this time, the PRRD is still awaiting responses. 
 
The deadline for responses is December 10, 2020. 
 
Any referral responses received by the PRRD will be reported to the Board at the continuation of this 
public hearing, on Thursday, December 11, 2020 at 10 am.  


